
Computer Science Spirit Week!
The hour of code is a global movement introducing tens of millions of students 
worldwide to computer science and coding, inspiring them to feel empowered.  All 
Hawkins STEMM students will participate in at least one Hour of Code activity during 
the Computer Science Education Week.  Help us celebrate by participating in the Spirit 
Week Dress Up Days!

Monday November 27  

Tuesday November 28

Wednesday November 29

Thursday November 29

Friday December 1


